
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Fwd: Parking Ngaio Reserve 
2 messages

Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz> Tue, Aug 10, 2021 at 12:09 PM
To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

FYI.
Anne.

Get Outlook for iOS
   
Anne Turley
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |   Mobile +64 22 171 1341  |   Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete 

From: Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 11:07:54 AM 
To: Jessica Moore <jessica.moore@tasman.govt.nz> 
Subject: Parking Ngaio Reserve
 
Hello Jessica, 
At last night’s meeting of the MDCA the question was asked again about what is being done by TDC property department about the owner of
the Golden Bear removing the planter box from the boundary with His property and the Ngaio Park , then proceeding to park his vehicle in the
access way for the rest of the day. 
Apparently this is an ongoing occurrence . It was noted that the original agreement was that it would only be removed on the odd occasion to
assist in deliveries and that it was not a permanent parking space. It was also to be able to be removed in the event of a fire as an exit. 
Could you please clarify for me what the actual agreement was? 
What steps are being taken to rectify the problem? 
The group , like the waterfront group, are keen to ‘nip this in the bud’ before it becomes an entrenched practice by the owner. 
They want it resolved quickly. 
Regards, 
Anne Turley. 

Sent from my iPad
    
Anne Turley
Councillor
Mobile +64 22 171 1341 |  
  

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 10, 2021 at 1:23 PM
To: Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz>

Thank you for following this up Anne.
Regards Marion  

Sent from my iPhone

On 10/08/2021, at 12:09 PM, Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz> wrote: 

FYI.
Anne.

Get Outlook for iOS
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Anne Turley
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |   Mobile +64 22 171 1341  |   Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 
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